
              
              
           

 
 

 

                                                February 17, 2021 

 

To:    Mayor and Members of City Council    202100559 

 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Ordinance - Mercantile Library Building Local Landmark Designation 

 

 

Attached is a presentation for a proposed ordinance regarding the Local Landmark 

designation of the Mercantile Library Building at 414 Walnut Street in the Central Business 

District for the Economic Growth & Zoning Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director, Department of City Planning 


